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Pnncip<3l‘s Column M.W Weever
MAKING

A recent Sunday School 
lesson gave me my thoughts 
for the column this month, 
lo each of us every day 
;ome opportunities to 
-ihoose between the good 
and the bad, the high and 
the low, the deed of ser­
vice or selfishness. When 
those choices come, the 
decisions vdll be made on 
•:he strength or v;eakness 
gained from many small 
'Choices made through the 
years. In order to rise to 
great heights, one must 
have first established a 
habit of obedience and 
trust.
'̂'e grow in strength and 
stability of character 
through our choices. The 
artist, the athlete, the 
scientist tries and fails 
over and over again. But 
he does not give up. What 
may later seem so easy to 
him as you observe him is 
but the fruit of small 
choices.
CHOOSE CHARACTER TRAITS 
There are many personal­
ity traits in every person.

elamoring for expression. 

In order to be free, in­

tegrated, consistent, uni­

fied, happy, you must

choose the kind of person 
you T«dsh to become. We 
gust choose what to do

CHOICES 
with our natural impulses. 
We can let them run vdld 
and destroy usj or, 
obedience and trust, these 
very forces can carry us 
to the heights of happy 
and useful living*
Many of our evils of vice, 
crime, and war could be 
abolished today if people 
would make the right 
choices. Chrisman has said, 
"what we are within tends 
to determine what we find 
in the v;orld vdthout".
Small choices do matter. 
It is the responsibility 
of each of us to do our 
best::tell the truth; be 

honest j do the job at 

study, at work, at play; 

be a good sport; be kind 
and courteous; respect au­

thority; remember the 

rights of others; be cheer­
ful; keep smiling.

A Merry Christmas to each 

of you.

All class rooms decorated 

. their rooms for Christmas 

with ferns, holly, bells, 

and bulbs.

For That

S p e c i a
CHRISTMAS 

Party
Hair-do 

See L i l l i an  at

D. D CL I  D A \ 1'̂  S  Beauty Shop

It's Christmas! 
Homeless-Hungry

Are the children in Korea. 
A $10 CARE Food Package 
will keep a Eorean child 
alive for a month.
Send all contributions to: 

Kids CARE 
Education Unit 
20 Broad Street., N.Y.^
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